



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Friday 28th March 2025

Easter Prayer Spaces - Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Spiritual Council are pleased that on Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th April they will be hosting Easter Prayer Spaces in school. The children have worked hard to plan and design prayer experiences based on the Easter story. They have worked with one of the national Prayer Spaces co-ordinators from Cornwall to design their ideas.

What is a prayer space in a school?

Children and young people are innately curious about life. Growing up raises lots of questions, some to do with their experience, both the good and the bad, and some to do with their sense of wonder at the universe we live in and whether there's more to life than meets the eye. Taking a broadly Christian perspective as a starting point, prayer spaces give children and young people an opportunity to develop skills of personal reflection and to explore prayer in an open, inclusive and safe environment.

Each class will get an hour in the experience and will be supported by staff and the Prayer Spaces Team.

As the event will be taking place in the Hall, for lunch on Wednesday, all children who have a hot dinner will be provided with a sandwich buffet lunch in their classroom.

Parents are invited to come in and pray using the different spaces from 3pm on the Wednesday. Please come to the main school entrance.

We are really looking forward to the two days and hope you can join us on the Wednesday.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Jackson (and the Spiritual Council Team)

















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk







